From: Ruth Aitman
Sent: 23 April 2020 10:03
To: Little, Tom
Subject: Application ref: 2020/1596/T

Dear Mr Little

I am writing with regard to the above application to fell the,ash tree at the rear of 26 Daleham
Gardens.

I have been a resident of Daleham Mews for almost 20 years, but for many years before that | used
to walk through the Mews. This tall and beautiful tree has been a source of pleasure to me and so
many others for so many years. Many people walk through the Mews for pleasure and this tree
great.y enhances the joy of Daleham Mews.

When | look at it now, | find it hard to believe that fungi will cause this noble tree to become
dangerous. |understand that ash trees are prone to fungi, and this should not necessarily be a
problem. But of course this is something which you will look into carefully.

| do sincerely hope that you and your fellow experts will be able to stop the felling of such a
wonderful piece of nature that was here for many decades before us and should continue to be here
for many decades to come.

Yours sincerely

Ruth Aitman



